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Vsaxaemble apy3bs!

MpuBeTcTBYIO Bac Ha 29- MeXAyHapOAHOW BbiCTaBKe
«Mup peTcTBa», KOTopaa MHOrve rogpl ABMAETCA [NaB-
HbIM [1€/10BbIM COOBbITUEM WHAYCTPUM LOETCKUX TOBAapOB.
CeropHa B «3KCMOLEHTPE» cobpanucb npepctaButenm
MUWHUCTEPCTB U BefOMCTB, bu3Hec-coobLlecTBa, cneyma-
NCTbl B 06nacTv BOCMUTaHWA U 0Opa3oBaHuA AeTen,
YTOObI 06CYANTL BOJHYIOLLME X BOMPOCHI Y HAWTW Ha HUX
OTBETbI, 0OMEHATLCA MHEHVAMM 1 NYULWIMMU NPAKTUKaMU,
NpPOAeMOHCTPUPOBATb NOCNIEAHNE JOCTXKEHWNA OTPACIN.
CerogHa, Korga akTMBHO uAaeT uMbpoBmM3aums AeTCTBa,
a MasnbilWy C CaMOro paHHero Bo3pacTa OCBauBalOT raf-
XKeTbl, HAM HEeOOXOANMO YCUNUTb MOHMMAHWE BaXXHOCTW
TPagULMOHHON Urpbl.

Wrpa Heobxoanma pna ¢uU3nNYecKoro, YMCTBEHHOFO
1 COLMaNbHOro PasBuTYA AeTeld, UX 3[0POoBbsA 1 Hnarorno-
nyumns. Bo Bcex cTpaHax u KynbTypax AeTu No3HatoT cebn,
OKpY»KaloLMin MAP 1 CBOE MECTO B HEM Yepes urpy.
Urpywkn 3HaumTenbHoO oborawalT urpy M nomoraloT
neTam pa3BuBaTbcs. OHY pa3XuraloT BOObpaxkeHue, 3aKna-
[blBasA OCHOBY [/1A YNyYLLEHWNA KOTHUTUBHbBIX U MOTOPHbIX
HaBblkoB. OHM MOMOTaloT MOHATb BaXKHOCTb COTPYAHMYE-
CTBa 1 06LEeHMA.

YBepeHa, UTo peKkomeHAauuu, BblipaboTaHHble B xopde
[eNT0BOI NPOrpaMmbl BbiCTaBKU «Mup AeTcTBa», NOMOryT
HaiTV NyTW pelleHns BaXKHbIX 3afay UHAYCTPUUN OeTCKUX
TOBapOB, a MHMLMATMBbI CTaHYT OCHOBOW ANA faNbHen-
Wwei paboTbl, NpUAagyT UMNYNbC A1A AanbHeWlero pas-
BUTWA B UHTEpPeCax AeTel 1 AeTCKON Urpbl.

enaw ycnexoB, B3aVIMOBBITOAHbIX [eNOBbIX KOHTAKTOB
1 BCEro Hausyuyluero.

C yBaxeHuewm,

npesuaeHT Accoumaumm

YUYaCTHVKOB PbIHKa apTUHAYCTPUN, 7
npesuaeHT HaumoHanbHoro cotosa

NpeAnpyATUIA HAYCTPUN

yyebHoro obopynoBaHus

1 CpeAcTB 0byyeHnsA 1 NoCcTaBLLNKOB
06pasoBaTeNbHbIX OpraHm13aLmii
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Welcome Message to the participants
of the 29th International Exhibition
Mir Detstva 2024

Dear friends,

| would like to welcome you to the 29th edition of Mir
Detstva, which for many years has been the main business
event of the Russian children’s industry. Today, representa-
tives of different ministries, agencies, the business com-
munity and professionals in the field of children’s upbring-
ing and education have come to EXPOCENTRE to discuss
and find answers to their concerns, exchange opinions
and best practices, and demonstrate the industry’s latest
accomplishments.

Today, as we experience the digitalisation of childhood,
and gadgets are introduced to young children from a very
young age, we need to raise awareness of the importance
of traditional play. Play is essential for children’s physical,
mental and social development, health and well-being.
In all countries and cultures, children learn about them-
selves, the world around them and their place in it through
play.

Toys greatly enrich play and help children to develop. They
ignite the imagination, laying the foundation for improved
cognitive and motor skills. They help understand the
importance of cooperation and communication.

lam positive that the recommendations developed during
the conference programme of Mir Detstva will help find
ways to solve important problems of the children’s indus-
try, and the initiatives will become the basis for further
work and will give impetus for further development in the
interests of children and children’s play.

| would like to wish you every success, mutually beneficial
business contacts, and all the best.

Best regards,

Irina Egorova

President of the Art Industry Association
President of the Russian Union

of Educational Equipment Industry



